
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

‘BROADCAST’ 
The 

Newsletter 7:    Friday 18th October 2019 

We are supporting our Brockworth community in remembering 

those that have died fighting for our country.                                                                           
On Wednesday 23rd October we will work together as a school to 

paint poppies that will be displayed in our community. 

On this day, please send in the bottom of a clean plastic bottle, it 

really helps us out if you have already cut it to size.  

We look forward to seeing the poppies displayed in Brockworth. 

 
 

 Parent Survey 

Please take your time to complete the parent survey sent out to you from The Governors of our 
school. Positive feedback helps our dedicated staff feel valued and motivated to continue to 
provide the first class quality education we are so proud of. Constructive feedback is welcome as 
it can be used to further improve our school. We acknowledge that these are early days for new 
Reception parents and so we will send the questionnaire to you later in the academic year.  

 

 

We will be opening our new 

Reception entrance after 

half term. We are extremely 

grateful for the patience 

you have shown throughout 

this project.  

 

 

Disco  - TONIGHT 

Thank you to the FRIENDS for organising this event. 

KS1 5-6pm 
KS2 6.25pm-7.30pm 

Tickets on sale from the Community Hub. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Contact us:admin@castlehill.sch.gloucs.uk 

 

Forthcoming dates for your diary 

Key Dates - Autumn Term-2019 

more details will be available nearer the time of each individual 

event 

Friday 18th October-Disco-KS1 5-6pm  KS2 6.15-7.30pm 

 

 

 

 

Friday 25th October-INSET 

Monday 28th October-Friday 1st November-Half Term 

Friday 8th November- Last day for shoebox items 

Wednesday 13th November-Individual photos 

Wednesday 20th November-Open afternoon for New Reception 2019 

Friday 29th November-Film Night 3-4.30pm 

Friday 13th December – PAWS in 

Friday 13th December-Reception Nativity/Christmas Fayre 

Tuesday 17th December-Christmas Dinner and Key Stage One party 

Wednesday 18th December-Key Stage Two party 

Thursday 19th December-Sing a long 1pm-2pm and Term ends at 2pm 

Thursday 19th December- Term finishes at 2pm 

Friday 20th December- INSET 

 

 

Year 6 Enterprise Sale on Monday 21st October  

9-9.30am – Parents are welcome to the hall for early entry 
to the sale. 

The children will have an opportunity during the day to visit. 

 

 

 

 


